
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 7 December 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Staffing news 
 
Mrs Smith 
We are sad to announce that Mrs Smith will be leaving us at the end of this term to go 
and work in a day nursery in Tring. Mrs Smith has worked in Nursery and Waccy since 
February 2015.  She is very excited, but also sad to be leaving Greenway. We wish 
her well. 
 
Mrs Fidler 
We are sad to announce that Mrs Fidler will be leaving us at the end of this term.  Mrs 
Fidler has worked at Greenway for many years, starting in 2004!  She has worked 
mainly with our youngest children in Nursery and Golden Ash which was our wrap 
around care before 30 hours came along!  However over the years she has worked 
with all the classes. She has also worked in Waccy’s supporting our popular wrap 
around care.  We wish her well as she expands her dog walking business. 
 
If you would like to contribute to their leaving gifts we would ask you to either: 
 

• Drop in cash in a labelled envelope ‘Mrs Smith’ and/or ‘Mrs Fidler’, to the school 
office or 

• On Arbor go to the account ‘Staff Collection’ click on the green ‘Top up account’ 
and enter the amount you wish to contribute – please ensure you write the 
name of who the donation is for in the narrative box. 

 

If we could ask for all donations to be in school by Friday 16 December, that 
would be much appreciated. 
 
Regards 
Katharine Ellwood 
Headteacher  
 


